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Mike Glenn <michael.glenn@devion.com>

Trolley 

Dixon, Diane <ddixon@newportbeachca.gov> Mon, Jul 3, 2017 at 5:35 PM
To: Mike Glenn <michael.glenn@devion.com>

Hi Mike

 

I hope you’re enjoying the July 4th long weekend.  I know the Balboa Peninsula Trolley is of interest to you.  Here is what
I received today from City Staff:

 

 

 

Last weekend trolley numbers are in. Despite Saturday’s heavy marine layer, the day’s ridership was 872.  On Sunday,
1,357 people took a ride on the trolley!  For a weekend total of 2,229 riders- that is 50% more than the previous
weekend.

 

The trolley numbers are definitely exceeding our expectations.

 

 

Have a great July 4th!

 

 

Best regards,

 

 

 

Diane B. Dixon

Council Member District 1

949.287.9211

 

tel:(949)%20287-9211
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